
                                           

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

We value the health of our community.   

 
Please help us stop the possible spread of contagious viruses. 

 

For Health concerns, the Family Center’s         

doors will be locked. 
 

We can help with MNsure applications over the phone, 

Please call 218-587-4292 to set up a phone interview time. 

 

Due to current information we will not be able to                

fax or copy at this time. 

 

We can be reached at 218-587-4292 

 

Stay healthy and remember things can change! 


